
Press Release

AAF Examines Private Sector 
Funded Infrastructure 
Partnerships
FEBRUARY 2, 2017

The American Action Forum (@AAF) today released research examining the feasibility of private sector funded 
infrastructure partnerships. The research looks at urban and rural road usage, congestion and investment, and 
road quality finding that urban areas are more likely to benefit from increases in private sector contributions to 
infrastructure spending due to higher road usage.

Click here to read the research.
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